News Release

August 26, 2001

Strike action will escalate if government continues discriminatory offers

This news release, in its entirety, is posted at 

http://www.psac.com/COMM/NEWS/2001/41-0801-e.htm
Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC) National President Nycole Turmel charges that the federal government is attempting to undermine pay equity during the current contract negotiations.

In her letter to Lucienne Robillard, Treasury Board President, August 26, 2001 letter to the President of Treasury Board. Turmel addresses the reason or reasons that the Treasury Board President has seen fit to table a lower economic increase at Table 1 than at Table 2. 
PSAC Ships Crews members on strike effective 12:01 Saturday morning
This news release, in its entirety, is posted at 

http://www.psac.com/COMM/NEWS/2001/40-0801-e.htm
"Despite a strong recommendation from the independent chair of the Table 2 Conciliation Board, the Treasury Board and the Coast Guard have refused, point blank, to ensure that Ships Crews receive a full year’s pay without having to use vacation leave" says PSAC National Executive Vice-President John Gordon. "As a result, a number of PSAC members employed as Ships Crews walked off the job, and are prepared to picket Coast Guard ships until the employer comes to its senses, tables and agrees to contract language that protects the vacation leave entitlement of our members," 

"The issue is one of fairness and respect," according to John Fox, a PSAC member from Halifax.

